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The Honorable Robert Olsen, Chairperson 

Senate Committee on Commerce 

Statehouse, Room 236A-E 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Senator Olsen: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 194 by Senate Committee on Commerce 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 194 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 SB 194 would remove from employment security law the requirement that no client lessee 

can lease an individual proprietor, partner or corporate officer, who is a shareholder or a member 

of the board of directors of the corporation, from any lessor employing unit. 

 

 According the Department of Labor, the bill would have no fiscal effect on the Department.  

 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Adam Proffitt 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

cc: Dawn Palmberg, Department of Labor  


